
 

 

Announcement: DAAD Scholarship Webinar for Academic Year 2026–2027 

The Center for Global Education is pleased to share information with  faculty 
members and students about an upcoming DAAD scholarship webinar for the 2026–
2027 academic year hosted by the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD). 
This is a valuable opportunity for students, lecturers, and staff who aspire to study 
and conduct research in the Federal Republic of Germany with fully funded 
scholarship packages. 

Webinar: Full Scholarship Opportunities in Germany from DAAD 

● Time: 12:00 PM (Vietnam time), Wednesday, June 18, 2025 

● Format: Online via MS Teams 

● Participation Link: http://www.bit.ly/hocbong_daad 

Key Webinar Content: 

Participants will have the opportunity to: 

● Receive comprehensive updates on DAAD scholarship programs for 
Master's, PhD, and Post-doctoral levels, open to applicants from Vietnam, 
Laos, Cambodia, and Myanmar. 

● Gain a clear understanding of the application requirements, selection 
criteria, and important tips for writing a strong motivation letter. 

● Familiarize themselves with key timelines, application procedures, and 
prepare a suitable plan for the 2026–2027 academic year. 

● Interact directly and ask questions to DAAD representatives for detailed 
answers. 

Additional Information on DAAD Scholarships: 

DAAD offers fully funded scholarships including tuition fees, monthly living 
allowances, health insurance, and essential support for studies in Germany. Please 
note that deadlines and eligibility requirements vary by program. 

For more information, please visit the official website: https://www.daad-
vietnam.vn 

We kindly encourage faculty and students to share this opportunity widely with 
peers and colleagues who are interested in pursuing academic goals in Germany. 
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